ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)
No: UA/2019/86 (i) 01.04.2019

To,

Shri Anupam Shrivastava,
CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001

Sub: - Wrong calculation of pay cut for the 3 day strike — reg.

Sir,

Kindly recollect the discussion that the AUAB had with you on 28.03.2019, on the subject
mentioned above.

It has been brought to our notice that, implementation of the pay cut, for participation in the 3 day
strike from 18.02.2019, has been done on a wrong basis. The 3 day pay cut has been arrived at, by
taking 28 days as a month’s salary.

As per the existing rules, a month’s salary means 30 days. Thus, the 3 day pay cut should be arrived
at accordingly. We request you to kindly look into this, and to do the needful, so that extra money

is not deducted from the salary of the employees.

Thanking you,

— Yours sincerely,
>

Com. Chandeshwar Singh Com. P. Abhimanyu
Chairman, AUAB. Convenor, AUAB.

Copy to: Ms. Sujata T. Ray, Director (HR), BSNL, Janpath, New Delhi — 110001



